
MQP Chess Club Registration for 2019 SPRING Semester 

Open to all 1st-8th Grade Students – No Experience Needed!  
 

This spring, the MQP Chess Club will continue to meet on Wednesdays after school in the Holy Family 

Room (some dates may be in the cafeteria) from 3 to 4:15.  Club Chess Club will continue to be coached by Jason 

Clark and his assistant.  The cost is $160 for the spring semester. Registration is now open with the Chess Club 

meeting on the following Wednesdays: 1/16, 1/23, 1/30, 2/6, 2/13, 2/20, 2/27, 3/6, 3/13, (skip 3/20 for spring break), 

3/27, 4/3, 4/10, 4/17, 4/24, 5/1, and 5/8.  

 

Optional CYC chess tournaments cost $10 each and are held on the following Saturdays:  January 19 at 

St. James the Greater, February 8 at SLU, March 2 at St. Margaret Mary Alacoque, and the finals at CBC (for 

those who qualify) on March 23   You do not have to be in the after school chess club to compete in these chess 

meets.  To register for a chess meet, contact Suzanne Moore by the Wednesday before each meet.  Chess meet 

details can be found at www.cycoffice.com (click on the chess link).   

 

Questions?  Please contact Coach Jason Clark at chesscoachphoenix@yahoo.com or Suzanne Moore at 

suzjgau@yahoo.com. 

 

MQP 2019 SPRING After School Chess Club Registration  

 

Student Name(s) _________________________________ 

 

Grade(s) ________ 

 

Parent Name & Cell # ______________________________________________ 

  

Emergency Contact Name & Cell #Number__________________________________________ 

 

Email for tournament and club announcements  __________________________________________ 

 

PLEASE ENCLOSE CHECK FOR $160 payable to Jason Clark and return the check and this form to the 

school office or bring to the first day of chess club on 1/16. 

 

If you are new to the club and not sure about joining, you can check out the club for the 

FREE TRIAL class on 1/16/2019 and then decide if you would like to join. 

http://www.cycoffice.com/
mailto:chesscoachphoenix@yahoo.com

